
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are setting up a new  

“Parents, Teachers & Friends of Ash Croft” group  

and we need your help! 

 

As a PTFA we will support school events and raise 

money for new equipment and resources to enhance our 

children’s education and the facilities in the school in 

general. We want to promote closer links between home 

and school and bring staff, parents, pupils and friends 

together in support of our school. 

 

All parents of children currently at Ash Croft are 

welcome to join – the more the merrier; it’s a great way 

to make friends while supporting the school. 

 

We are having our first meeting in person, at school on 

Monday 24th May at 5.30pm  

 

If you have any questions please contact the school 

office, otherwise we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

To protect our bubbles in school, on this occasion, please so not bring children to the meeting. 


